
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

F. CYRIL JAMES

April 14th, 1945*

Dear Mr* Wright,

I finally got back from England 
after a pretty strenuous trip, ana learned that 
earlier in the week you passed through Montreal.
I am very sorry indeed that ve missed each other.
I have, of course, read with great interest your 
personal letter of March 1st regarding the 
Balhousie controversy, and, as I expect you saw, 
SAfDRDaX NIGHT published ny own letter.

iîith .regard to your first para­
graph, perhaps you might like to read the enclosed 
literature in some of your leisure moments by your 
Halifax fireside.

With best personal wishes to you,
I remain,

Cordially yours,

G. H. Wright, Esq.,
Canadian General Electric Company, 
Halifax, N.S.


